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MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER 

Dear parents/carers, 
We have had a fun filled final week in school.  Thursday was Airport day in year 2 
and it was wonderful to see the children's outfits and learn about what happens 
at an airport.  
A big thank you to everyone who attended our parents'/carers' evening on  
Monday and Tuesday.  It was wonderful to see so many of you, however if you 
were unable to attend, please contact your child's class teacher and arrange a 
mutually agreeable appointment time.  
Last week, we interviewed to recruit for our two vacant Assistant Headteacher 
posts.  It gives me great pleasure to announce that we appointed Mr Jones 
(SENCO) to one of the posts and the other was filled by Mr Morris, who joins us 
from a school in Skelmersdale.  They are both very excited about starting their 
new roles.  
We have recently revised and updated our Complaints Policy, Visitor Code of  
Conduct and have introduced the Department For Education's Managing Serial 
and Unreasonable Complaints Policy.  They were shared with you on Parent App, 
Class Dojo and are available on our school website.  Should you require a paper 
copy, please see a member of the Admin Team in the school office.  
Have a fantastic holiday and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday 24th 
February.   
Best wishes,  
Ms Booth and Team.  
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You might be eligible for Free School Meals   

Apply Here  and receive an immediate answer.                  

Please click here to view term dates for the school year. 

 

 

 

https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Ofsted-Report-2023.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/lunchtime/
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Term-Dates-2024-25.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Term-Dates-2024-25-1.pdf


 

 
Parents/ Carers of Class Germany 

You are invited to share your child’s learning  
experiences in their class assembly. 

 

 

 

Monday 3rd March 2025 - KS2 Hall 3pm prompt 
 

    Help support your child with Maths and Phonics  

Class Butterflies 

 Wednesday 26th February 
To help support your child with Maths and Phonics and to show how this can be done in a fun and exciting way at 

home, we will be holding some afternoon sessions where you will be able to join your child playing a range of  

Mathematical and Phonic games whilst laughing, chatting and enjoying biscuits!  

We will hold the sessions in the Breakfast Room in the Key Stage 1 building from 2:30pm allowing you to spend just 
under an hour having fun and playing with your child.  Your child’s class teacher will also be present so you can chat 

to them about other things you can do at home.  This has been made 
 possible by the school successfully receiving additional funding from  

Liverpool’s Adult Learning Service and Liverpool Learning Partnership to be 

able to buy resources just for these workshops.   

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 6th March 2025, we will be celebrating 

World Book Day. Children and staff are invited to dress 

up as their favourite book characters and they will be 

given the opportunity to celebrate in different 

activities throughout the day. 



 

 

 Attendance Matters 
Whole School Target: 97%  

This week’s Whole school attendance: 91.35% 
 

 

 
 

Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 9:00am 
each day of your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the school will result in a 

home visit from staff and Head teacher.  
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not possible, 

medical evidence should be provided.  

Class      Attendance %     Position 

Germany         97.33%                 1st  

Russia                 94.67%          2nd        

Kenya                     94.00%                 3rd 

Japan                      94.00%                 3rd 

China           93.67%                 5th 

Morocco                93.62%                 6th  

Costa Rica              93.45%                 7th 

India                   92.52%                 8th 

New Zealand         92.33%          9th 

Ladybirds          90.84%                10th 

France                     90.67%         11th   

Australia          89.31%         12th    

Caterpillars 2   86.19%         13th 

Chile                        84.67%                14th 

Butterflies          84.31%         15th 

Caterpillars 1  75.58%         16th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the 

339 children who had 

100% attendance this 

week. 

 

 

 

Class 

Caterpillars   -                 

Butterflies -           

Ladybirds  - 

France  -            

Germany  - 

Australia  - 

New Zealand  -     

Kenya   -       

Morocco  -          

Chile  -  

Costa Rica  - 

India -  

Russia  -   

China -  

Japan  - 

 

Name 

Abdulamannan P 

Isaac O 

Lavar O 

Alfie L 

Daisy Dion 

Mia L 

Jaasiel M 

Sultan K 

Zuriel O 

Georgia VH 

Jordan D 

Timmy 

Tilly B 

Lexi H 

Libby M 

T E A M 

EYFS/ KS1 - Germany KS2 - Russia 

Classes  

Caterpillars 2 

and  

India 

who are this weeks 

Attendance winners. 



 
 
 

This Weeks Wonderful 
Work 

 

NURSERY 

 

YEAR 1 

 

RECEPTION 

 

YEAR 4 

 

YEAR 3 

 

YEAR 2 

 

YEAR 5 

 

YEAR 6 

This week was internet safety week. We 
heard a story about Buddy the dog who 

helped us remember how to keep safe. We 
created our own safe i pads with ways we 

can remember to stay safe.  

 

Connie Drury , great effort 
and creativity shown in 

PSHE. 

This week, Year 4 have been learning 
about the different coastal landforms 
and how they are formed. We learnt 

about erosion plays an important part 
in this.  

Ladybirds class loved our mathe-
matics and phonics workshop on 

Wednesday afternoon. The children 
loved the time to play and learn with 

their adults. Thank you so much to 
the parents who attended.  

This week we have been 
mixing colours and making 

friendships.  

Year 2 had an amazing  Flight 
day. We’ve made passports, 

boarding passes and packed our 
suitcases ready to board our 

flight this afternoon.  

This week in PSHE we have been looking at 
how we can face new challenges and how we 
can work as a team. In our teams we had to 

create a garden and work out how much it cost 
to ensure we didn’t go over budget. We then 
drew a design of what the garden would look 

like.  

This week, in Science, we  
created posters about how a 

periscope works as part of our 
unit on light.  



 Key Stage 1 Key Stage 2 

Mon 
Art Club EYFS 

 

GPS Club Yr 6 

Mindfulness KS2 

Times Table Club 

Yr4 

Tue  
Maths (AM) Yr 6 

Wed DT Club KS1 

Arts and Craft KS1 
Reading Club Yr 6 

Thur 
Reading and Craft 

Yr 1 & 2 

Maths (AM) Yr 6 

Times Table Club 

Yr4 

Yoga KS2 

Fri   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

TO 

 

 

PE TIMETABLE 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Monday:  
New Zealand 

Year 4 swimming  
Tuesday:   
 Australia  

Year 6 
Wednesday:  

France  
 Thursday:  

     Germany  
Year 5                                      
Friday:  
Kenya 

Morocco 
 

All children must wear their PE kit 
to school on their PE day. 

Divine L 
Leo C 

Freddie H 
Jana A 
Emily S 

Natalia G 
Georgia V 

Evie C 
Isabella A 
Connie D 

Abdullah C 
Tyler E 

Stefan A 
Sophia C 



Click here to use the online Symptom Checker 

Is my child too ill for school?   
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Click HERE for more information 

  

Read HERE 

https://www.alderhey.nhs.uk/conditions/symptoms-checker/
https://www.alderhey.nhs.uk/conditions/symptoms-checker/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.liverpoolcamhs.com/cheshire-merseyside-mental-health-services-map/
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/tIHpkfhROOhTGrG0?ref=Link


 

 
Click HERE to find out more. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/


All children return to school 
 Monday 24th February 


